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Manchester Travel Training Partnership

History and Details

The Manchester Travel Training Partnership was set up in 2008 by Manchester City Council.  It is a city wide resource that that offers travel training to any disabled student in Manchester, with a statement of special needs, who would qualify for transport assistance.
The service is based at Lancasterian school, and works in close conjunction with the Transport Co-ordination Unit who organise special needs transport for Manchester.

The service has one manager and 5 travel trainers.

It offers bespoke one to one training on risk assessed routes to the students place of education, whether that be special, mainstream or college.
Any student who applies for transport assistance in Manchester is now offered travel training as a better long term solution to their transport needs.  The service trains students to independence rather than them remaining dependent on publically funded private buses.

In 2012 we were asked by Trafford council to run their ITT scheme and are into our second year of a successful partnership with Trafford. 

The Service
Each student is allocated individual trainer and a an individual programme set up for them which includes a detailed personal assessment,  route safety assessment and learning schedule according to their needs.
Training is carried out on a one to one basis and includes stranger danger and problem solving.

The training is divided up into three sections.  The initial assessment, the one to one training, and then the move to independence, where the student will be shadowed for increasing parts of their journey.

The service also offers extra training in stranger danger, assertive skills and orientation around home and city centre for those students who need some extra training in a practical setting.

The Figures

The service has been running for  6 years.  It has trained on average 25 students a year and over 150 since it started.
In 2012 we took over the ITT for Trafford council and trained 30 students in the first year there.
The Funding

The service was originally set of with LSE money.  This money was given to projects as a start up fund with the idea the organisation would generate it’s own funding after 2 years.

The funding now comes from the savings that are generated from the home to school transport budget.  As the numbers of students needing transport to school are reduced the savings are ploughed back into the transport training thus producing a self funding organisation that gives the students a great boost in their personal independence without costing the Authority extra monies.
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Contact

Kevin Northrop manager 

email:    K.northrop@lancasterian.manchester.sch.uk
Mobile:  07500090980

Also visit our website at:  mttp-travel-training.org
